
 

 

 

  

Retake Photos 
Vibrant Photos will be back to capture your 2025–26 school year 

memories! 
 

When: Tuesday, September 23rd 
Where: Sardis Secondary School Gym 

 

 
Important Details for Retake Photo Day 
 

Absent on original photo day? New to school? Have a new look?  

Vibrant Photos will be back at the school for a second photo day. 

New for 2025/2026 – No sign up required for retakes. 

Please note that you will only be provided with one complimentary Student ID card. 

Original Student ID cards will not be replaced, and you will not be issued a second 

one. You may however purchase an additional ID card online. 

 

 

✨ Photo galleries will be available online within two days! 

👉 MY PHOTOS – Pre-register now to be notified as soon as your gallery is ready. 

 

 

• Each student receives a Vibrant Photos handout on photo day with their 

unique login code and ordering instructions. You’ll need this code to access 

their photos. 

• Order deadlines: last day is Wednesday, October 8th for free delivery to the 

school 

• If you’ve lost your QR/online code or need help ordering, please do not 

contact the school. Instead, email dawn@vibrantphotos.ca with your 

student’s full name and school. 
 
 

Vibrant Photos                        

604-380-3888 

 

 

https://vando.imagequix.com/99YXE94

